
 

 

January 18, 2023 

  

 
Kate Farms® is committed to serving the needs of your patients. To support national demand for two commonly used 
adult products, Kate Farms® Standard 1.0 Vanilla and Kate Farms® Standard 1.4 Plain will be produced in slightly 
different packaging for a limited time. You may see this temporary packaging for several months, starting in late 
January/early February. During the transition, it is possible that customers could receive both types of packaging. 
 
Please note: There is no change to formulation, carton size/volume, calories per carton, number of cartons per 
case, labeling, or ordering information.  
  
 Temporary packaging changes: 

• Carton and cap shape: The shape of the carton and cap will be slightly different.  
• Case dimensions: The case will measure 7.44” x 7.94” x 6.25” (3 x 4 cartons) rather than the 14.5” x 5.25” x 

6.25” (2 x 6 cartons) that you are used to.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact your Kate Farms representative with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Casey Bauer 
Chief Operations Officer 
EVP, Product & Operations 
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Kate Farms® Standard 1.0 Vanilla 
 

Kate Farms® Standard 1.4 Plain 
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